
 

Attachment – Relevant Information 

 

EPM informs:  

1. The works of the Ituango hydroelectric project, which is currently being built in 

Northwestern Antioquia, are advancing as scheduled and within budget; it will start 

operations in December of 2018. This project, already at 66% works completion, is an 

example of integration with its influence area that brings development and quality of life to 

the community.   

2. As it is widely known, the major civil works of Ituango hydroelectric project are being 

built by the CCC Ituango consortium made up by Brazilian company Camargo Correa and 

Colombian firms Conconcreto and Coninsa-Ramón H. The contract awarded to this 

consortium is the result of an international public bidding in which multiple bidders took 

part and which was overseen by the Attorney General Office.    

3. The company is ruled by a policy of zero tolerance to fraud, corruption and bribery and 

its management model is based on socially responsible principles, guidelines and goals. 

Accordingly, the organization rejects anything straying from the law and ethics and the 

utmost purpose of community service.   

4. According to its vocation of service, openness and transparency, the organization has 

made available, and will make available to the authorities, all the information necessary 

about this process and any relationship with CCC Ituango consortium and other works in 

which Camargo Correa has taken part. Likewise, it is ready to collaborate with competent 

authorities in anything they may require. 


